
 

 

Autumn 2019  

We’ve got news for you! 
Our ITT Video is live! 

We are excited to announce our new travel 
training video is live on our website! 

To see our new animated video please visit 
our website: 

www.solihull.gov.uk/traveltraining 
 If you would like more information about 

travel training and what we do, please email 
or call us. We are always happy to help. 

 

Reminders & Upcoming Events 
School Events  

Look out for us at your school parents 
evenings, coffee mornings and open evenings. 
We aim to attend as many school events as 

possible throughout the year. 

 

  

  

NEETS Travel Training 
Not in Employment, Education or 

Training? 
 

Do you live in Solihull or 
Birmingham? 

Do you want to learn valuable new 
skills which will help you find 

education, training or employment? 
Our NEETs programme started up in 
July 2019! Get in touch to see how we 
can help you! To find out more and to 

apply please visit: 
www.solihull.gov.uk/traveltraining 
Email: neet.training@solihull.gov.uk      

Telephone: 0121 704 8069 

 
 

ITT Best Practice  
In November we will be meeting with other travel training teams from around the 
country in Nottingham! This is a very exciting opportunity to share and learn best 

practice to improve the lives of students in Solihull and the country. 

 New Team Member  
In July we welcomed Sarah to the team to lead our NEETs travel training project. 

 

Email: travel.training@solihull.gov.uk 
Telephone: 0121 704 8069 

Let’s celebrate! 
In July we celebrated the hard work and success 
of all our Travel Trainers and students they have 
supported. The Worshipful The Mayor of Solihull, 
Councillor Stuart Davis presented students with 
a certificate of excellence for their achievements 

in learning how to travel independently. 
A fantastic time was enjoyed by all with 

amazing cake! 
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